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29/04/2024

MR Daryl OConnor
39 Bilwara AVE
Bilgola Plateau NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/0303 - 337 Lower Plateau Road BILGOLA PLATEAU NSW 2107

I note the detailed objections raised against this development in its previous guise
(DA2023/0511) so I would like to register my strong support for those objections in this
reincarnation as DA2024/0303.

In short, if this DA gets the green light, NBC would be derelict in its duty of care for the
Pittwater area generally and this Bilgola Plateau proposed development site specifically.

I'm reminded of the line used in a recent campaign on behalf of the local environment and its
natural inhabitants: "Don't destroy my home to build yours."

Kind regards




